Gwinnett Senior Golden Games
Meeting Minutes
November 15, 2010

Today we had a Board of Directors Meeting, before our general meeting, to review and discuss our
By-Laws.

At 10:00 a.m. sharp Bob called our General meeting to order. He welcomed everyone, then said the

invocation and led us in the Pledge of Allegiance to our flag. The October minutes were read and
Chris gave the treasurers’ report. We now have a balance of $18,075.

Bob asked the event managers to make a list of the equipment, volunteers and other needs they may
have so that the day of their event everything will run smoothly. We then discussed Evening events.
As of today, we only have shuffleboard. If you would like to try others, please let Bob know soon.

Our meetings in January and February both fall on a holiday. So our January meeting will be on the
2nd Monday instead on the 3rd Monday. We will have to check with Pam for our February meeting.

It will be announced later.

Remember, if you would like to donate any of your medals to the senior games, please turn them in
by January. We will probably be ordering more shortly after that.

The National Senior Games will be held in Houston, Texas this coming year. The dates will be June
16-30, 2011 if anyone is interested in going.

Bob asked if there were anymore questions or comments. There were none. He announced 2 local
events: The Gwinnett Senior Council Meeting is the 3rd Thursday of each month. Everyone is

invited to attend. And there will be a Holiday Dinner Dance. Contact Bob for more details.

We will be getting new t-shirts in 2011. We have decided on black, since we already had most of the
colors available.

There was no other business to discuss so our meeting was adjourned.
There will be NO MEETING IN DECEMBER. Our next meeting will be January 10, 2011.

We wish you the Happiest of Holidays with family and friends, good health and
continuous happiness in the New Year. See you in January.

Sincerely,

Marie Hickman, Secretary



